
From: Steve Trefaller
To: Participate
Subject: Housing Crisis
Date: Saturday, July 3, 2021 2:33:18 PM

Dear Members,
This is a crisis, please treat it like one for the whole county.
Any residence currently not under contract cannot be rented short trrm!
Air bnb has ruined our town!
Are the property mgmt companies reporting?
Are you even able to track them? HOA pools are overrun, barking dogs left in units for hours at a time.
Are they paying LOT taxes?

How about a cardboard monitor at the YMCA?
Fine everybody that has not broken down their boxes! Make them pay with their wallet! I went by this am and it was
horrific!
This is an emergency !!!
This requires extreme measures!

All out of state cars horns should be disconnected as well!

Save our town if it is not too late.
No more building permits.
Enough already.

Sent from my iPhone
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